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Please, just STOP! 

 

                              I am a lifelong Oregonian, born in Salem. I am 70 and am not 

inclined to be political.  

I would like not to have to move away from beautiful Oregon. But, this type of insanity 

will force me, and I’m guessing MANY others to leave this State.  

                               The tyrannical COVID measures brought me close to leaving. 

But, I stayed. Hoping some common sense would percolate into Oregon leadership.  

                               Oregonians are already taxed to death!  And, this bill makes an 

already bad situation even worse. Especially for those of us on a fixed income.  Do I 

trust Oregons vote by-mail-process to deliver a true ballot count from ‘we the 

people’?  NO!  It is corrupt to the core.  

 

Please, just stop. You are going to run devoted Oregonians OUT of this State!  We’re 

done.  We will happily take our precious dollars to another State.  


